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Friday 23rd May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you are aware, after the half term holiday we will be starting our official Multiplication 
Tables Checker (MTC) with the Year 4 children.  
 
This checker will be taken in a staggered way over the two weeks, so if you know of any 
reason your child will be absent from school for a planned reason, please let us know so we 
can ensure your child can still take the check.  
 
We appreciate the holidays are a chance to make lovely memories and have a break, but if 
your children does want to continue to practise their times tables, we have sent home some 
sheets to support with this. We also recommend the Soundcheck game on TTRS, Mathletics 
homework and the practise checker on the urbrainy website. The children are confident 
finding urbrainy, but if they forget, just type urbrainy mtc into a search bar, and it will pop up. 
Please note, this should be free, so you don’t need to sign up for anything.  
 
We understand that you might have things planned and therefore can’t cram in long sessions 
of times tables. However, anything you can do to support your children would be amazing – 
5 minutes of answering questions on the sheet, or some quick-fire questions each day will 
really help them.  
 
All children in the year group have worked incredibly hard this year to improve their 
knowledge, confidence and speed and we are so proud of them all. We now want each of 
our pupils to showcase their amazing hard work in the checker.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do get in touch with the Year 4 team, or 
contact the office directly.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Miss Hooper, Miss Nazir and Miss Jennings 
Year 4 team 
 


